
Citizen Fins is funded by:

The Sea Mammal Research Unit (SMRU), with our 
collaborators at the University of Aberdeen (UoA), 
have been studying the bottlenose dolphins off the 
east coast of Scotland for many years. Recently, the 
population has expanded its distributional range 
into English waters. Can you help us monitor them?  

Please visit our website for full guidelines and to submit your 
photos (taken in any year). You can also have a go at matching 
your dolphins to individuals in our east coast photo catalogue!

Citizen Fins Website: https://synergy.st-andrews.ac.uk/citizenfins

We need your bottlenose dolphin photographs!

We are looking for photos of the dorsal fins of 
bottlenose dolphins taken off SE Scotland and along 
the NE coast of England. These photographs will 
allow us to identify which animals in the population 
are spending time in these areas and get a better 
understanding of their movements between the 
Scottish and English coasts.
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citizenfins@st-andrews.ac.uk @_SMRU_ (Sea Mammal Research Unit)
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